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G M I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
by Loogle

Re: CV Lic

1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Jun 13, 2019 at 1:23 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review we would recommend that the BOS, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town Of Natick, approve this
application for a Common Victualer's License.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 3:27 PM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Attached is a new CV license application. It is where Mr. Chen's is currently operating.

Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410



